

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA be JB AC PB

13 October 1997

From the Private Secretary

Dee Gen,

GARVAGHY ROAD RESIDENTS' COALITION

I enclose a copy of the letter which Breandan Mac Cionnaith wanted to give to the Prime Minister personally this afternoon after the meeting at Graigavon Borough Council. As you will recall, I took the letter instead. I would be grateful for a draft reply for my signature, unless you believe that this would not be appropriate.

M

JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq Northern Ireland Office